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Application  No: Site Address: Case Officer: Consultees Name: Comment:Received:

Mr David  Hill OBJ2013/4561/P 21 Prince of Wales Road

London

NW5 3LH

Gideon Whittingham 11/08/2013  11:53:36

Response:

I object to this application. This area is already overdeveloped with extensions and roof terraces that have reduced green areas and obstructed views. Also, there has been an increased amount of noise 

from parties and conversations on roof terraces that echo loudly around the back gardens.
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